

Heldenfels, Leane

CB-2015-0171

From: david cancelosi [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 2:09 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Cc: Heidi Sauer
Subject: Re: are there any BOA spots for Feb left? what is the deadline if so?

LS
9

Thank you!

I'm going to request postponement of Rivercrest while we seek AE and Ch. 245 components, and the San Marcos St to February. The neighborhood association does not meet before the Jan Meeting and they (the NA) have indicated they would like to meet before we proceed to BOA.

Kind Regards,

David Cancialosi

Permit Partners, LLC

105 W. Riverside Suite 225

Austin, TX 78704

512.593.5368 o

512.213.0261 f

www.Permit-Partners.com

Executive Admin:

Heidi Sauer

512.593.5368 office

512.619.4420 cell

heidi@permit-partners.com [REDACTED]

CONFIDENTIALITY

This email message and any attachments is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email and any attachments thereto is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any prints thereof.